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essential reading for all students, medical professionals and other clinicians involved in diagnosis, in order to
improve their decision-making skills and provide better patient care.
The Hands-on Guide to Clinical Reasoning in Medicine Mujammil Irfan 2019-02-04 The Hands-on Guide to Clinical Reasoning
in Medicine is the perfect companion to your time on clinical placements, providing an easy-to-read, highly visual
guide to help develop your clinical decision making skills, and transfer your knowledge into practice. Packed full of
useful tips, key boxes, exercises and summaries that are designed to help you apply the knowledge gained in clinical
practice. Divided into the common clinical placements that you would find yourself in: Respiratory, Cardiovascular,
Neurology, Geriatrics, Gastroenterology, Nephrology, Endocrinology and Rheumatology, each chapter covers the diagnosis
of common clinical conditions, as well as decision-making in their investigation and management. Written for medical
students in their clinical years, as well as new doctors and advanced nurse practitioners, The Hands-on Guide to
Clinical Reasoning in Medicine provides students with an accessible resource for honing their clinical reasoning
skills. Take the stress out of clinical decision making with The Hands-on Guide!
Medical Education at a Glance Judy McKimm 2017-01-30 Covering the core concepts, activities and approaches involved in
medical education, Medical Education at a Glance provides a concise, accessible introduction to this rapidly expanding
area of study and practice. This brand new title from the best-selling at a Glance series covers the range of essential
medical education topics which students, trainees, new lecturers and clinical teachers need to know. Written by an
experienced author team, Medical Education at a Glance is structured under the major themes of the discipline including
teaching skills, learning theory,and assessment, making it an easy-to-digest guide to the practical skills and theory
of medical education, teaching and learning. Medical Education at a Glance: Presents core information in a highly
visual way, with key concepts and terminology explained. Is a useful companion to the Association for the Study of
Medical Education’s (ASME) book Understanding Medical Education. Covers a wide range of topics and themes. Is a perfect
guide for teaching and learning in both the classroom and clinical setting.
Hepatology Jenny Heathcote 2012-11-05 This book will be an affordable, highly practical handbook on hepatology, aimed
at residents/trainees in gastroenterology, GI nurses, and recently qualified consultants to use as a quick reference
when managing patients presenting with possible or overt liver disease. It will be of particular use for those GI
internists/residents who have an interest specifically in hepatology. It does not aim to be a specialist textbook, but
a shorter, 250pp guide that provides key clinical information on each area of hepatology in an accessible form.
Extracting relevant material from large reference textbooks can be very time consuming and for this reason, information
in this handbook will be presented succinctly in a style suitable for quick reference and easy understanding. The chief
emphasis will be on the clinical assessment and management of these patients, and all the major areas of liver disease
will be covered, from liver cirrhosis to viral hepatitis, to autoimmune liver failure. Chapters will use a variety of
structural features and colour coded boxes to increase the accessibility for residents. These include: key points/takehome points, case history, practice points and management algorithm/flow-charts. Each chapter will also contain sample
multiple choice questions that the reader will be able to test themselves on.
Differential Diagnosis in Small Animal Medicine Alex Gough 2015-01-12 A vital pocket-sized reference tool for busy
practitioners andstudents, saving hours of searching through multiple sources.Differential Diagnosis in Small Animal
Medicine, SecondEdition brings together comprehensive differential diagnosislists covering a wide range of presenting
signs. This newedition has been fully updated with alphabetised lists for improvednavigation. The lists cover the
majority of presentations that areencountered in practice, including both common and uncommonconditions. Details
differential diagnoses from diverse findings such ashistory, physical examination, diagnostic imaging, laboratory
testresults and electrodiagnostic testing Provides guidance on how common conditions are, and howcommonly they are the
cause of the presenting sign Useful throughout the working day for vets in small animalpractice, the information will
save hours searching alternativemultiple references New co-author Kate Murphy brings her expertise as an ECVIMdiplomate
For ultimate ease of use this book is also available as an appfor iOS and Android devices. To purchase the app visit
ahref="http://www.skyscape.com/wiley/DDxSAMed2"www.skyscape.com/wiley/DDxSAMed2/a
Clinical Communication in Medicine Jo Brown 2016-01-19 Highly Commended at the British Medical Association Book Awards
2016 Clinical Communication in Medicine brings together the theories, models and evidence that underpin effective
healthcare communication in one accessible volume. Endorsed and developed by members of the UK Council of Clinical
Communication in Undergraduate Medical Education, it traces the subject to its primary disciplinary origins, looking at
how it is practised, taught and learned today, as well as considering future directions. Focusing on three key areas –
the doctor-patient relationship, core components of clinical communication, and effective teaching and assessment –
Clinical Communication in Medicine enhances the understanding of effective communication. It links theory to teaching,
so principles and practice are clearly understood. Clinical Communication in Medicine is a new and definitive guide for
professionals involved in the education of medical undergraduate students and postgraduate trainees, as well as
experienced and junior clinicians, researchers, teachers, students, and policy makers.
Medical Student Survival Skills Philip Jevon 2019-04-02 Medical students encounter many challenges on their path to
success, from managing their time, applying theory to practice, and passing exams. The Medical Student Survival Skills
series helps medical students navigate core subjects of the curriculum, providing accessible, short reference guides
for OSCE preparation and hospital placements. These guides are the perfect tool for achieving clinical success. Medical
Student Survival Skills: History Taking and Communication Skills is a concise and compact guide to obtaining and
recording medical histories and achieving positive patient interactions. The first section explores taking history—from
initial introduction to identifying symptoms—and includes abdominal and chest pain, dizziness and vertigo, shortness of

Small Animal Internal Medicine for Veterinary Technicians and Nurses Linda Merrill 2012-06-12 Small Animal Internal
Medicine for Veterinary Technicians andNurses is the first comprehensive resource on internalmedicine written for the
veterinary technician. Organized by bodysystem, each chapter discusses pertinent diseases, from clinicalsigns,
diagnostic testing, and prevalence to treatment options andnursing considerations. Published in association with the
Academyof Internal Medicine for Veterinary Technicians, this book offersboth a thorough grounding in the foundations of
internal medicinefor students and new veterinary technicians and detailed, advancedinformation suitable for experienced
veterinary technicians. Coverage includes an overview of neurological disorders anddiscussion of the surgical,
emergency, and nursing considerationsfor each condition. This complete reference, which includes acompanion website
with quizzes, images, and video clips, isessential reading for veterinary technician students, practicingtechnicians,
and those studying for the AIMVT specialty exam.
Manual of Clinical Procedures in the Horse Lais R.R. Costa 2017-12-26 Manual of Clinical Procedures in the Horse is a
detailed step-by-step guide to clinical skills in equine practice. With information on techniques ranging from physical
examination and blood sampling to lameness and neurologic exams and other specialized procedures, the book is an aid to
confidently and effectively performing procedures used in daily equine practice. Well illustrated with clinical
photographs throughout, the book’s focus is on providing thorough, easy-to-understand descriptions of 80 techniques
necessary for examining and treating horses. Each topic includes a summary of the purpose, potential complications,
equipment and proper restraint for each procedure, with a detailed description of each action for the technique and the
rationale behind it. More than 1,100 full-colour clinical photographs demonstrate the techniques. Manual of Clinical
Procedures in the Horse is an essential purchase for any veterinary practice seeing equine patients. Key features
Details each step for 80 common procedures for veterinary care of the horse Supports veterinarians and technicians in
performing techniques in daily equine practice Presents more than 1,100 images depicting the steps described in the
text Covers the purpose, potential complications, equipment, restraint, actions and rationale for each procedure Offers
a practical patient-side reference to essential techniques in clinical practice, ranging from basic assessment to
specialized procedures
Clinical Skills and Examination Robert Turner 2009-06-02 This practical, thorough, and concise pocketbook is the
perfect companion to the clinical skills needed for life on the wards. It covers all the essential elements that lie at
the heart of medical practice in which students must prove their competence, and lays the foundations needed for the
rest of their medical career. Part One covers history taking, examination and communication; and Part Two provides an
overview of key practical procedures and diagnostic skills, all of which are typically examined via Objective
Structured Clinical Examinations (OSCEs) or other clinical case format examinations. The coverage of examination skills
alongside practical procedures and explanations of typical tests and investigations make this pocketbook invaluable for
students new to clinical medicine. The authors are specialists in teaching clinical skills from both a medical and
surgical perspective, and are perfectly placed to cover these cornerstones of medical practice.
Clinical Examination Skills in Paediatrics A. Mark Dalzell 2019-11-15 Examining children presents unique challenges for
trainees and new doctors in paediatrics. Paediatric patients vary greatly in age and development, often find it
difficult to describe their symptoms, and can behave unpredictably in clinical settings. Clinical Examination Skills in
Paediatrics helps MRCPCH candidates and other practitioners learn effective history taking and fundamental examination
techniques. Clear and concise chapters–with contributions from a team of paediatric specialists–demonstrate the
clinical examination and questioning techniques used in daily practice. Emphasis on the intellectual processes involved
in decision making assists both trainees preparing for a formal examination as well as new clinicians faced with a
difficult diagnostic problem. Topics include cardiovascular and respiratory examination, examining a child with a
neuromuscular disorder, musculoskeletal examination, and taking history from a child with diabetes and a
rheumatological condition. Includes access to a companion website containing high-quality videos that demonstrate
techniques, procedures and approaches Features commentary by experienced practitioners which offer observations and
deductions at each stage of the examination process Offers tips for communicating effectively with the patients using
appropriate lay terms Helps translate the symptoms and signs experienced by patients into medical-speak Covers all the
skills tested in the MRCPCH Clinical exam Clinical Examination Skills in Paediatrics is the perfect study and reference
guide for paediatrics trainees, MRCPCH candidates, foundation doctors, allied healthcare professionals, and anyone
looking to improve their clinical and communication skills in paediatrics.
Medicine at a Glance: Core Cases Patrick Davey 2010-11-08 Companion v. to: Medicine at a glance. 3rd ed. 2010.
ABC of Clinical Reasoning Nicola Cooper 2016-08-08 Being a good clinician is not just about knowledge – how doctors and
other healthcare professionals think, reason and make decisions is arguably their most critical skill. While medical
schools and postgraduate training programmes teach and assess the knowledge and skills required to practice as a
doctor, few offer comprehensive training in clinical reasoning or decision making. This is important because studies
suggest that diagnostic error is common and results in significant harm to patients – and errors in reasoning account
for the majority of diagnostic errors. The ABC of Clinical Reasoning covers core elements of the thinking and decision
making associated with clinical practice – from what clinical reasoning is, what it involves and how to teach it.
Informed by the latest advances in cognitive psychology, education and studies of expertise, the ABC covers: Evidencebased history and examination Use and interpretation of diagnostic tests How doctors think – models of clinical
reasoning Cognitive and affective biases Metacognition and cognitive de-biasing strategies Patient-centred evidence
based medicine Teaching clinical reasoning From an international team of authors, the ABC of Clinical Reasoning is
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breath, sexual history, confusion and loss of memory. Essential patient communication skills and strategies for various
situations are described in the second section, including angry patients, instances of drug and alcohol abuse, diabetes
counselling and breaking bad news.
Clinical Examination of Farm Animals Peter Jackson 2008-04-15 Clinical examination is a fundamental part of the process
ofveterinary diagnosis. Without a proficient clinical examination andan accurate diagnosis it is unlikely that the
treatment, control,prognosis and welfare of animals will be optimised. This book will assist veterinary students in
their understandingof farm animal clinical examination and act as a quick referencefor clinicians who are called upon
to examine an unfamiliarspecies. It will also provide a more detailed account forexperienced clinicians in their
continuing professionaldevelopment. The authors provide a simple, explicit and reliable method ofexamining cattle,
sheep, pigs and goats of all ages in the searchfor diagnostic information.
Mentorship in Academic Medicine Sharon Straus 2013-09-27 Mentorship in Academic Medicine is an evidence-based guide for
establishing and maintaining successful mentoring relationships for both mentors and mentees. Drawing upon the existing
evidence-base on academic mentoring in medicine and the health sciences, it applies a case-stimulus learning approach
to the common challenges and opportunities in mentorship in academic medicine. Each chapter begins with cases that take
the reader into the evidence around specific issues in mentorship and provides actionable messages and recommendations
for both correcting and preventing the problems presented in the cases. Accompanying the text is an interactive, online
learning resource on mentorship. This e-tool provides updated resources for mentors and mentees, including video clips
and podcasts with effective mentors who share their mentorship tips and strategies for effective mentorship. It also
provides updated departmental and institutional strategies for establishing, running, and evaluating effective
mentoring programs. Mentorship in Academic Medicine provides useful strategies and tactics for overcoming the common
problems and flaws in mentoring programs and fostering productive and successful mentoring relationships and is a
valuable guide for both mentors and mentees.
ABC of Learning and Teaching in Medicine Peter Cantillon 2017-07-10 ABC of Learning and Teaching in Medicine is an
invaluable resource for both novice and experienced medical teachers. It emphasises the teacher’s role as a facilitator
of learning rather than a transmitter of knowledge, and is designed to be practical and accessible not only to those
new to the profession, but also to those who wish to keep abreast of developments in medical education. Fully updated
and revised, this new edition continues to provide an accessible account of the most important domains of medical
education including educational design, assessment, feedback and evaluation. The succinct chapters contained in this
ABC are designed to help new teachers learn to teach and for experienced teachers to become even better than they are.
Four new chapters have been added covering topics such as social media; quality assurance of assessments; mindfulness
and learner supervision. Written by an expert editorial team with an international selection of authoritative
contributors, this edition of ABC of Learning and Teaching in Medicine is an excellent introductory text for doctors
and other health professionals starting out in their careers, as well as being an important reference for experienced
educators.
Clinical Examination Skills in Paediatrics A. Mark Dalzell 2020-01-28 Examining children presents unique challenges for
trainees and new doctors in paediatrics. Paediatric patients vary greatly in age and development, often find it
difficult to describe their symptoms, and can behave unpredictably in clinical settings. Clinical Examination Skills in
Paediatrics helps MRCPCH candidates and other practitioners learn effective history taking and fundamental examination
techniques. Clear and concise chapters–with contributions from a team of paediatric specialists–demonstrate the
clinical examination and questioning techniques used in daily practice. Emphasis on the intellectual processes involved
in decision making assists both trainees preparing for a formal examination as well as new clinicians faced with a
difficult diagnostic problem. Topics include cardiovascular and respiratory examination, examining a child with a
neuromuscular disorder, musculoskeletal examination, and taking history from a child with diabetes and a
rheumatological condition. Includes access to a companion website containing high-quality videos that demonstrate
techniques, procedures and approaches Features commentary by experienced practitioners which offer observations and
deductions at each stage of the examination process Offers tips for communicating effectively with the patients using
appropriate lay terms Helps translate the symptoms and signs experienced by patients into medical-speak Covers all the
skills tested in the MRCPCH Clinical exam Clinical Examination Skills in Paediatrics is the perfect study and reference
guide for paediatrics trainees, MRCPCH candidates, foundation doctors, allied healthcare professionals, and anyone
looking to improve their clinical and communication skills in paediatrics.
History and Clinical Examination at a Glance Jonathan Gleadle 2011-11-16 Every medical student must be able to take an
accurate history andperform a physical examination. This third edition of Historyand Clinical Examination at a Glance
provides a concise, highlyillustrated companion to help you develop these vital skills as youpractice on the wards.
Building on an overview of thepatient/doctor relationship and basic enquiry, the text supportslearning either by system
or presentation of common conditions,with step-by-step and evidence-based information to supportclinical examination
and help you formulate a sound differentialdiagnosis. History and Clinical Examination at a Glancefeatures: Succinct
text and full colour illustrations, including manybrand new clinical photographs A new section on the development of
communication skills, whichexplains how to communicate in different circumstances, and withdifferent groups of people A
self-assessment framework which can be used individually, bytutors, or in group practice to prepare for OSCEs History
and Clinical Examination at a Glance is theperfect guide for medical, health science students, and juniordoctors, as an
ideal resource for clinical attachments, last-minuterevision, or whenever you need a refresher.
Physical Assessment for Nurses and Healthcare Professionals Carol Lynn Cox 2019-01-09 Physical Assessment for Nurses
and Healthcare Professionals offers a practical and comprehensive guide to best clinical practice when taking patient
history and physical examination. This accessible text is structured in accordance with the competencies for advanced
practice in assessment, diagnosis and treatment as published by the RCN. Following a systematic, systems-based approach
to patient assessment, it includes a summary of the key clinical skills needed to develop and improve clinical
examination in order to confidently assess, diagnose, plan and provide outstanding care. In this revised edition,
colour photographs and case studies have been included to assist health care practitioners in their assessment of the
patient. This important guide: Includes a highly visual colour presentation with photographs and illustrations Features
a wide range of key learning points to help guide practice Offers illustrative examples, applications to practice and
case studies Written for health care students, newly qualified and advanced nurse practitioners, and those in the
allied health professions, Physical Assessment for Nurses and Healthcare Professionals is the essential guide for
developing the skills needed to accurately access patient history and physical examination.
Burket's Oral Medicine Martin S. Greenberg 2002-02
Common Clinical Presentations in Dogs and Cats Ryane E. Englar 2019-09-18 Common Clinical Presentations in Dogs and
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Cats is a reliable resource and quick reference to essential information for diagnosing canine and feline patients,
based on presenting complaints. The text takes a problem-oriented approach to recognizing common clinical conditions,
and introduces diagnostic and treatment plans for companion animal practice. Equally useful for veterinary students and
practicing clinicians, the book presents 78 chapters grouped by body system, for ease of access. Each chapter focuses
on identifying the chief complaint, pinpointing possible diagnoses, and determining the clinical approach to patient
care. The book is richly illustrated throughout with clinical photographs and line drawings that demonstrate the
concepts presented. Common Clinical Presentations in Dogs and Cats is an essential resource that: • Gives clinicians
fast access to essential details for approaching common case presentations in dogs and cats and forming a correct
diagnosis • Presents information by clinical signs, organized by body system • Takes a standardized chapter format for
ease of use • Includes color photographs and line drawings to illustrate the conditions discussed Written for small
animal general practitioners and veterinary students, Common Clinical Presentations in Dogs and Cats is a patient-side
reference that can help practitioners gain the knowledge and confidence to correctly diagnose a wide range of clinical
presentations.
Exotic Animal Emergency and Critical Care Medicine Jennifer E. Graham 2021-11-23 Exotic Animal Emergency and Critical
Care Medicine delivers the most relevant and current information required by general veterinary practitioners and
veterinary specialists in treating emergent and critical exotic patients. Covering the management of common emergency
presentations in exotic companion mammals, birds, reptiles, and amphibians, each section discusses triage and
stabilization, diagnostics, nutrition and fluid therapy, analgesia, anesthesia, monitoring, CPR, and euthanasia. The
book includes quick reference tables, species-specific drug formularies, and illustrations of exotic animal emergency
procedures and techniques. The information contained within is based on an extensive review of the most current
literature and the combined knowledge and expertise of international leaders in the field of exotic animal medicine and
surgery. A one-stop resource like no other, Exotic Animal Emergency and Critical Care Medicine makes it easy to find
the information needed to effectively treat urgent and life-threatening conditions in pet exotic animals. The book
covers a wide range of species, encompassing: Exotic companion mammals, including ferrets, rabbits, guinea pigs,
chinchillas, rats, mice, hamsters, gerbils, hedgehogs, and sugar gliders Birds, including psittacines, passerines,
doves and pigeons, as well as backyard poultry and waterfowl Reptiles, including turtles and tortoises, snakes and
lizards Amphibians Equally useful for general practitioners, specialists in emergency and critical care and exotic
animal medicine, veterinary students, and trainees, Exotic Animal Emergency and Critical Care Medicine is an essential
resource for the emergent and critical care of exotic animals.
Risk Assessment and Oral Diagnostics in Clinical Dentistry Dena J. Fischer 2012-11-15 Many diseases can have an impact
upon oral health and/or the safe delivery of dental care. Consequently, oral health care providers need to be
comfortable with assessing the risk of providing dental care to their patients with systemic disease as well as the
evaluation of oral conditions that may represent manifestations or consequences of systemic disease. Risk Assessment
and Oral Diagnostics in Clinical Dentistry aims to enable the dental practitioner to comfortably and capably assess
when medical conditions may impact dental care and diagnose oral conditions using routine testing modalities. This
clinical guide contains succinct and detailed text with visual aids regarding how to obtain and perform diagnostic
tests, how to interpret these tests, and the implications of tests results upon the management of medically complex
dental patients and patients with oral conditions. Color photographs show conditions, testing equipment, and test
results. An appendix highlights the ten most common oral medicine disorders encountered in dental practice.
Paediatrics and Child Health Mary Rudolf 2011-11-18 Paediatrics and Child Health is the perfect textbook toprepare you
for clinical practice - providing a comprehensive andpractical guide to paediatric disorders as they present to
thepractitioner, and grouped together by system for easynavigation. From birth through to adolescence, the emphasis is
on common andimportant paediatric problems. This is the only book that takeseach symptom and walks you through history
taking and physicalexamination step-by-step. Each section concludes withcharacteristics and features of the symptoms
covered, allowing youto reach differential diagnoses in a logical, highly-structuredway. A unique feature are the
videos, accessible via your desktopedition, that accompany the book. Designed to enhance yourclinical skills and help
you in OSCEs, they show you how to examinechildren correctly. This third edition has been substantially updated
throughout andincludes new chapters on cardiac conditions and socialpaediatrics. Beautifully presented, with many
newillustrations and photographs, favourite features such as ‘ata glance’ and ‘clues to the diagnosis’ boxes areback,
with new ‘red flag’ boxes to signal the crucialinformation you need. The self-assessment section allows youto check
your knowledge and prepare for paediatrics exams. Paediatrics and Child Health is the perfect resource fora course on
paediatrics, and is accompanied by a FREE enhancedWiley Desktop Edition - the interactive digital version of the
bookwith downloadable text and images, highlighting and note-takingfacilities, book-marking, cross-referencing, in-text
searching, andlinking to references and glossary terms. Paediatrics and Child Health is also supported by
fullydownloadable figures and illustrations at
ahref="http://www.wiley.com/go/rudolf/paediatrics"www.wiley.com/go/rudolf/paediatrics/a.
Examination of the Newborn Anne Lomax 2015-08-17 A practical, evidence-based guide for students and practitioners to
undertake safe and effective neonatal examination Revised and updated throughout in line with current national and
Nursing and Midwifery Council guidelines Full colour photographs and illustrations, as well as clinical case studies at
the end of each chapter to help guide and illustrate good practice A new companion website (available at:
www.wiley.com/go/lomax/newborn) contains a wealth of information on all aspects of examining the newborn, including
safeguarding, early warning systems, and tongue tie, as well as interactive multiple choice questions, and links to
videos
Clinical Guide to Fish Medicine Catherine Hadfield 2021-08-31 Clinical Guide to Fish Medicine Designed as a practical
resource, Clinical Guide to Fish Medicine provides an evidence-based approach to the veterinary care of fish. This
guide—written and edited by experts in the field—contains essential information on husbandry, diagnostics, and case
management of bony and cartilaginous fish. This important resource: Provides clinically relevant information on topics
such as anatomy, water quality, life-support systems, nutrition, behavioral training, clinical examination, clinical
pathology, diagnostic imaging, necropsy techniques, anesthesia and analgesia, surgery, medical treatment, and transport
Describes common presenting problems of fish, including possible differentials and practical approaches Reviews key
information on non-infectious and infectious diseases of fish in a concise format that is easily accessible in a
clinical setting Written for veterinarians, biologists, technicians, specialists, and students, Clinical Guide to Fish
Medicine offers a comprehensive review of veterinary medicine of fish.
Physical Assessment for Nurses Carol Cox 2004-09-06 Physical assessment is a means of evaluating health status using a
combination of clinical examination and history taking. A complete physical assessment should form the basis of all
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nursing care. Physical Assessment for Nurses is aimed at all advanced nurse practitioners and nurses preparing to
become advanced nurse practitioners. It forms the foundation for extending practice. The text explores best practice in
history taking and summarises the key clinical skills needed to develop and improve physical examination skills and to
competently assess, diagnose, plan and provide care. Physical Assessment for Nurses is adapted for nurse practitioners
from Turner and Blackwood: Lecture Notes on Clinical Skills (Third edition).
Textbook of Human Disease in Dentistry Mark Greenwood 2013-05-20 The Textbook of Human Disease in Dentistry is a
comprehensive textbook for all students of dentistry that provides uniquely integrated coverage of medicine, surgery,
pharmacology, therapeutics, pathology and microbiology.
Clinical Examination Nicholas J Talley 2013-12-09 A bestselling title for over 25 years, the updated seventh edition of
Talley and O’Connor’s Clinical Examination is an essential read for all student clinicians. Fully updated with the
latest clinical data, including specially commissioned research, Clinical Examination addresses the core principles and
clinical skills that underpin diagnosis for safe, effective medical practice. Clinical Examination: A systematic guide
to physical diagnosis, 7th edition breaks down each body system into a logical framework focusing on the history,
clinical examination and correlation between physical signs and disease for each system. Helping students to navigate
from first impressions through to the end of consultation, the text provides a patient-centred, evidence-based
approach, making it the definitive resource for anyone embarking upon a medical career. Building on the strengths of
previous editions, Clinical Examination 7th edition, also includes via Student Consult: OSCE based scenario videos to
assist with examination preparation ECG case studies Imaging library (X-Rays, MRIs and CT Scans) Please note Student
Consult access is only available with purchase of a print copy. Also available for separate purchase to enrich your
learning experience: An interactive enhanced eBook containing all content from this edition plus 4 additional chapters
covering history and examination of Gynaecology, Obstetrics, Neonatology and Paediatrics, OSCE videos, ECG case
studies, an imaging library and MCQs. Purchase can be made via Inkling (www.inkling.com) A standard eBook containing
content from the print edition plus 4 additional chapters covering history and examination of Gynaecology, Obstetrics,
Neonatology and Paediatrics. Please note that Student Consult access is NOT available with an eBook purchase. Building
on the strengths of previous editions, Clinical Examination 7th edition, also includes via Student Consult: OSCE based
scenario videos to assist with examination preparation ECG case studies Imaging library (X-Rays, MRIs and CT Scans)
Please note Student Consult access is only available with purchase of a print copy. Also available for separate
purchase to enrich your learning experience: An interactive enhanced eBook containing all content from this edition
plus 4 additional chapters covering history and examination of Gynaecology, Obstetrics, Neonatology and Paediatrics,
OSCE videos, ECG case studies, an imaging library and MCQs. Purchase can be made via Inkling (www.inkling.com) A
standard eBook containing content from the print edition plus 4 additional chapters covering history and examination of
Gynaecology, Obstetrics, Neonatology and Paediatrics. Please note that Student Consult access is NOT available with an
eBook purchase.
History and Examination at a Glance Jonathan Gleadle 2003-05-15 History and Examination At a Glance provides a concise,
readily accessible introduction and revision guide designed in accordance with current teaching practice. The book
follows the easy-to-use At a Glance format of double page spreads composed of clear memorable diagrams that support
accompanying key facts and essential information. For ease of understanding, the book has a four-part approach. Section
I introduces students to key history taking and communication skills including relationships with patients, family
history, functional enquiry and more. Section II covers the history and examination of the systems as well as the
principles and presentation of a history and examination. Section III and IV cover all the common clinical
presentations and system based conditions, how they present and how to make a diagnosis. These include topics from
chest pain, headache, unconscious patient, attempted suicide and trauma to aortic aneurysm, renal failure, asthma,
stroke and much more. History and Examination At a Glance will be an essential resource for all medical students as
well as students in other health professions. It is ideal for clinical training, for the run up to OSCE as well as
other clinical examinations and it will be an absolute cornerstone to anyone’s clinical attachments! The book is
designed to fit into the reading time as well as the budget of students and trainees. Pre-publication quotes: ‘I was
very impressed with the manuscript…I feel that this book will be an excellent resource for medical students throughout
their clinical training’ 5th year medical student, Nottingham University
Obstetrics and Gynecology at a Glance Errol R. Norwitz 2013-10-14 This comprehensively updated new edition provides a
thorough and dynamically-illustrated overview of the female reproductive organs, care of the female during pregnancy,
childbirth and the postnatal period. It is clinically relevant, with a focus on diagnosing, managing and treating
disorders and abnormalities and is fully aligned with medical school curricula. Obstetrics and Gynecology at a Glance:
• Recaps basic history taking, anatomy and endocrinology and focuses on clinically relevant information • Covers each
topic in a double-page spread, packed with charts, graphs, photographs and visuals • Includes thoroughly updated
sections on reproductive endocrinology, infertility and urogynecology The companion website at
www.ataglanceseries.com/obgyn features interactive flashcards, case studies and multiple-choice questions (MCQs).
Obstetrics and Gynecology at a Glance is the perfect guide for medical students, junior doctors and midwives, and is
ideal for those embarking on clinical rotations and the clerkship.
Lecture Notes Ophthalmology Bruce James 2016-10-27 Highly Commended in Internal medicine in the 2017 BMA Medical Book
Awards Highly illustrated, comprehensive, and accessible, Ophthalmology Lecture Notes is the ideal reference and
revision guide to common eye problems and their diagnosis and management. Beginning with overviews of anatomy, history
taking, and examination, it then covers a range of core ophthalmic conditions, including a new chapter on paediatric
ophthalmology. The content has been thoroughly updated and includes: Over 200 diagrams and photographs A range of core
clinical cases in chapter 20 demonstrating the clinical context of key conditions Learning objectives and summary of
key points in each chapter Ophthalmology Lecture Notes is perfect for developing knowledge for clinical practice or
revision in the run-up to examinations, and uses a systematic approach to provide medical students and junior doctors
with all the tools they need to manage clinical situations. It is also useful for optometrists in training, helping
them develop a sound understanding of clinical ophthalmology.
Clinical Examination Skills Philip Jevon 2016-09-02 The role and function of the nurse is rapidly changing, and nurses
are now required to undertake a comprehensive clinical examination of patients, a responsibility traditionally
undertaken by a doctor. Clinical Examination Skills is an accessible, introductory guide to helping nurses fulfil this
role, enabling them to understand the core skills and knowledge needed to assess patients competently. This practicebased book will be invaluable to pre-registration nursing students and newly qualified nursing staff, empowering them
to meet the challenges of autonomous practice.
Dentist's Guide to Medical Conditions and Complications Kanchan Ganda 2011-11-16
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Performing the Small Animal Physical Examination Ryane E. Englar 2017-08-14 Performing the Small Animal Physical
Examination offers an easy-to-follow guide to successfully executing a thorough physical exam in cats and dogs, with
nearly 1,000 clinical photographs depicting step-by-step details. Provides comprehensive, practical information on the
physical examination in small animal patients, presents nearly 1,000 color photographs with step-by-step details of the
procedures and principles, offers advice on preparing the examination room, useful tips, and concrete guidance for
examining each body system, outlines a systematic, in-depth approach to the initial examination in dogs and cats,
supports new and experienced veterinarians and veterinary technicians alike in performing a thorough basic exam.
Professional Practice in Paramedic, Emergency and Urgent Care Valerie Nixon 2013-04-17 Professional Practice in
Paramedic, Emergency and Urgent Care explores a range of contemporary relevant topics fundamental to professional
practice. Written for both pre- and post-registration paramedic students, it is also ideal for existing practitioners
looking to develop their CPD skills as well as nursing and other health professionals working in emergency and urgent
care settings. Each chapter includes examples, practical exercises and clinical scenarios, helping the reader relate
theory to practice and develop critical thinking skills Covers not only acute patient management but also a range of
additional topics to provide a holistic approach to out-of-hospital care Completion of the material in the book can be
used as evidence in professional portfolios as required by the Health and Care Professions Council Professional
Practice in Paramedic, Emergency and Urgent Care is a comprehensive, theoretical underpinning to professional practice
at all levels of paramedic and out-of-hospital care.
Essential Paediatrics and Child Health Mary Rudolf 2020-07-09 Essential Paediatrics and Child Health is a comprehensive
and practical guide to paediatric disorders as they present to the student and practitioner, offering step-by-step
guidance on symptom assessment, history taking, physical examination, investigation and diagnosis, management and
treatment, patient education, follow-up and prognosis. With full-colour images and a range of unique and innovative
learning features, this completely revised new edition of the award-winning book Paediatrics and Child Health will
prove an invaluable resource for medical students and junior doctors on their journey through contemporary paediatrics.
Organises paediatric disorders into system-based chapters for easy navigation, with symptom-based and integrative
discussions of all the important diseases and disabilities in paediatrics Combines up-to-date descriptions of the
latest in basic and clinical science with the core competencies expected of students in paediatric rotations Selfdirected learning is made easy by means of navigation diagrams, tables, key-point and "at-a-glance" boxes, links to
guidelines and other summary aids Sections on student experience, self-assessment, doing well in paediatric clinical
placements and preparing for examinations and OSCEs Includes a completely new introduction with perspectives on the
nature of paediatrics and how best to become engaged and immersed within it, and new content on communication, national
guidelines, imaging techniques, genetics and epigenetics, prescribing for children toxicology, the latest advances in
diagnosing and treating disease, and much more Provides a companion website containing physical examination instruction
videos, a complete set of interactive patient scenarios and multiple-choice questions Essential Paediatrics and Child
Health is the ideal companion for medical students and junior doctors to succeed in their studies and clinical
practice.
Field Manual for Small Animal Medicine Katherine Polak 2018-07-02 Field Manual for Small Animal Medicine offers anyone
working in resource-limited environments a practical resource for delivering veterinary care outside the traditional
hospital or clinic setting. Offers the only comprehensive resource for best practices when practicing veterinary
medicine in resource-limited environments Integrates practical and cost-effective protocols where the ideal solution
may not be available Presents information on vital topics such as operating a field spay/neuter clinic, emergency
sheltering, sanitation and surgical asepsis, preventive care practices, zoonotic diseases, and euthanasia Serves as a
quick reference guide for common surgical procedures, cytology interpretation, anesthesia and treatment protocols, and
drug dosing
Health Assessment Anna T. Crouch 2015-08-12 Health assessment is central to effective planning, implementationand
evaluation of nursing care. All nurses are accountable for thecare they provide and need to be able to accurately
determinepatient needs in order to plan and deliver evidence-based care.Vital notes for nurses: Health assessment
provides studentswith the knowledge required to consider the many different factorswhich can influence patient’s
health, comfort, well-being andrecovery and to confidently assess patient needs. Vital notes for nurses: Health
assessment exploresconcepts of holism, health and illness, factors to consider whenassessing patients, communication
skills needed for assessment, andall aspects of holistic assessment including physical,psychological, social, cultural
and spiritual factors andnutritional needs. * Provides a concise, accessible introduction to healthassessment *
Includes physical, psychological, social, cultural and spiritualhealth assessment * Explores essential concepts in
assessment and care planning * Within the Vital Notes for Nurses series * Adopts a holistic approach
Obstetrics and Gynecology at a Glance Errol R. Norwitz 2010-01-11 The at a Glance series is popular among medical
students and junior doctors for its concise and simple approach and excellent illustrations. Each bite-sized chapter is
covered in a double-page spread with colour summary diagrams on the left page and explanatory text on the right.
Covering a wide range of topics, books in the at a Glance series are ideal as introductory subject texts or for
revision purposes, and are useful throughout medical school and beyond. Everything you need to know about Obstetrics
and Gynaecology...at a Glance! Following the familiar, easy-to-use at a Glance format, and now in full-colour,
Obstetrics and Gynaecology at a Glance is an accessible introduction and revision text for medical students. Fully
revised and updated to reflect changes to the content and assessment methods used by medical schools, this at a Glance
provides a user-friendly overview of obstetrics and gynaecology to encapsulate all that the student needs to know. This
new edition of Obstetrics and Gynaecology at a Glance: Now features self-assessment case studies to increase clinical
relevance and reinforce learning Includes new chapters on medico-legal issues to reflect latest advice in this area,
and pregnancy in primary care, providing an overview of patient care Has increased coverage of miscarriage and
pregnancy termination to better prepare students for these frequent rotation topics Contains full-colour artwork
throughout, making the subject even easier to understand It’s an invaluable resource for all medical students, junior
doctors, nurses and midwives who need an introduction to obstetrics and gynaecology. Review of the previous edition
"The text with accompanying visual aids is an excellent quick referral guide to nearly everything undergraduate
students will meet during O+G. It has found the right level in terms of undergraduate content and has struck the right
balance between full curricular coverage and avoiding unnecessary detail. I would not hesitate to recommend it to my
students." Senior Lecturer, St George’s Hospital Medical School Titles of related interest Obstetrics and Gynaecology,
Third Edition Impey and Child 9781405160957 Lecture Notes: Obstetrics and Gynaecology, Third Edition Hamilton-Fairley
9781405178013 Obstetrics & Gynaecology: Clinical Cases Uncovered Cruickshank 9781405186711
OSCEs for Medical Finals Hamed Khan 2013-01-22 OSCEs for Medical Finals has been written by doctors from a variety of
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specialties with extensive experience of medical education and of organising and examining OSCEs. The book and website
package consists of the most common OSCE scenarios encountered in medical finals, together with checklists, similar to
OSCE mark schemes, that cover all of the key learning points students need to succeed. Each topic checklist contains
comprehensive exam-focussed advice on how to maximise performance together with a range of ‘insider's tips' on OSCE

1-history-taking-and-physical-examination-wiley-home

strategy and common OSCE pitfalls. Designed to provide enough coverage for those students who want to gain as many
marks as possible in their OSCEs, and not just a book which will ensure students ‘scrape a pass', the book is fully
supported by a companion website at www.wiley.com/go/khan/osces, containing: OSCE checklists from the book A survey of
doctors and students of which OSCEs have a high chance of appearing in finals in each UK medical school
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